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Cespedes, Christopher

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Sent: Friday, March 14, 2025 9:14 AM
To: Cespedes, Christopher
Subject: FW: Re wallingford intersection - thank you!

 

From: Zac Prince <XXXXXX@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2025 10:02 AM 
To: Hutchinson, Nicholas < XXXXXX@a2gov.org>; Liu, Luke  XXXXXX@a2gov.org; City of Ann Arbor Transportation 
Commission <TransportationCommission@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Re wallingford intersection - thank you! 
 
Hi Nick, Luke and transportation commission team,  
 
My name is Zac Prince and I live at 2105 wallingford with my wife Angela and 3 kids. 
 
I received an update that there is a new proposal for an "all way stop concept" at the harding / wallingford 
intersection. 
 
I wanted to send a quick email to voice our support for this plan and extend a sincere thank you for your 
collaboration with the community which resulted in this design outcome.  Preserving the aesthetic of the 
curvy neighborhood streets while also increasing safety with the additions of stop signs is fantastic! 
 
Thank you for your work and service to the community.  It is greatly appreciated! 
 
All the best, 
Zac 


